
                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

Reading at home 

Thank you for taking the time to read at home 
with your child every day. Please remember to do 
homework each week and write in their diary daily. 

Reading for Pleasure 

Our children are enjoying reading our new Big Cat reading books. 
We actively promote a love of reading in school and are happy to 

their own choice from our classroom to support this. Please enjoy 
sharing these books with your child. These books will be sent home 
on a Friday and will be collected in on a Wednesday to be safely 
quarantined. Please ensure that all books from school are in 

 as the children enjoy reading them 
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Extra reading books 

We know that some children are well supported with their reading at home, they 
read every day and read with confidence and enthusiasm. We are aware that these 
children may benefit from having extra reading books to take home and we are 
currently planning how we can support this. Please look out for our parents reading 
survey which will be coming to you soon. 

Collins Big Cat eBook Catalogue 

We are pleased to inform you about the Collins Big Cat online eBook 
catalogue which children will be now be able to access from home. 
Your child has their own account where they will find books assigned 
by their class teacher that are linked to their current phonics reading 
leve
catalogue and see which books your child has read. Please see the 
attached parent user guide with website and login details.  

Remember to enjoy sharing books together!       

Miss Doxey (Reading Lead) 


